
Reception 2024 
Open Days

Information for parents of 
children starting school in 

September 2024
Virtual Information 

session.
Friday 8th December 

9.30am
Use this link to join 

the zoom:

Onsite session with 
school tour

Tuesday 9th January
3.45-5pm

(children welcome)
Please sign up here:


